
Corrective Action Report 
Response to Document #692402693 
Gulf Exploration, LLC. Eagle Hill 1-32 

 

Following the field inspection on 11/19/20 by COGCC staff, corrective action was taken by Gulf 
Exploration to address issues related to final reclamation and stormwater issues noted in the FIR 
submitted on 12/2/20. Gulf immediately sought bids from qualified contractors to regain and maintain 
compliance once the ground thawed.  

Western States was contracted to develop and implement a plan, which was communicated and 
accepted by COGCC staff. Temporary erosion control BMP’s to control soil migration have been 
installed, inspected, and maintained since December of 2020 until appropriate conditions exist to 
reapply seed and appropriate mulch during the fall of 2021. 

The pictures below document the most recent installation of Compost Filled Erosion Control Logs on the 
Swale on the access road to the Eagle Hill 1-32 Pad. Straw wattles installed previously were destroyed 
and eaten by livestock, necessitating an improvement. These BMP’s were installed on July 2nd, 2021 and 
will continue to be inspected and maintained on a regular interval in the following months until final 
stabilization BMP’s (seed and mulch) and winter exclusion occurs this fall. The temporary BMP’s will 
remain in place, inspected, and maintained, until revegetation achieves 70% cover for final stabilization 
requirements.  

7/2/21 Post Installation Photo’s: 

 



 

 

 



7/25/21 Stormwater Inspection Photo’s 

 

 



 

 


